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Bellbrook Music Boosters 
Executive Booster Meeting Minutes
Saturday, March 12, 2016
1:00 pm
BHS Library
The meeting was called to order at 1:05pm by President, Tamara Cary.       
In attendance:  Tamara Cary, Lindy Sparrow, Anne Kreider, Joy Jones, Tracey Waller, Tony Haguard, Jen Huff, Chris Foster, Kella Looney, Glenn Jones, John Withrow, Barb Siler
The Executive Membership heard a report or acted upon the following:

· Special board meeting was conducted to discuss pay scales for the directors and Techs in the Fall and Winter programs.  This discussion was a result from Sheldon who has been asked to move to the Kettering schools to direct their color guard at a higher pay rate that we provide to date; which has resulted in the question of pay scales for all staff in the fall and winter programs.

· Mr. Foster provided the group with details on what the pay looked like for this past marching band season that included the supplemental pay from the school district and Music Boosters
· The critical need that the group needed to discuss was how additional pay is needed to keep Sheldon with Bellbrook by the Boosters for this calendar year; the additional funds to pay Sheldon are not available in the current budget and would have to come from the reserves
· Anne motioned to provide a pay rate of up to $15K to Sheldon for the 2016-17 school year (Marching Band and Winter Guard seasons) from the Booster reserves, Jen Huff seconded and the motion passed with 8 yays and 1 nay vote
· The remaining techs pay scale will need to be adjusted and need further review to determine if the Music Boosters should cover the difference or whether the school district is able to increase the supplementals paid, thus reducing what the Boosters would need to offset. 

· Plans to attend school board meetings will be scheduled by our board to address the issue
· Follow up with Mr. Baker will occur to inquire on status of Mr. Foster’s request on increasing the supplementals
· New Business
· Discussion of the outstanding participation fees owed by the winter programs was discussed and a topic for future board meetings will include enhanced guidelines and collections of fees for future seasons

Adjournment at 2:52 pm, motion Lindy and second Anne
